
 

 

 

 

DIOCESE OF SACRAMENTO 

2110 Broadway • Sacramento, California 95818 • 916/733-0100 • Fax 916/733-0195 

 
     

March 10, 2025 

To: Pastors, Agency Directors, Office Managers, and School Principals 
FR: Anna Schiele 
RE: Updated Breakroom Postings Arriving 
 
 
The updated Diocesan Employment Notice Posters (Breakroom Posters) will be shipped 
sometime next week. We expect that all sites should receive their posting no later than March 
20, 2025. Will be submitting an invoice to each site by late March or early April. 
 
Please feel free to contact the Department of Lay Personnel with any questions or concerns at 
916-733-0239. 
 
 

LAY PERSONNEL 


